
The Federal Government  
Now Provides A Tax Incentive  
to Protect Lives and Property  
with Fire Sprinklers

Fire sprinklers save lives, property, water, 
money, the environment, and on and on. Keep 
your patrons safe, keep your business running 
and limit your liability.

There is now a significant incentive that potentially 
would allow for immediate cost recovery! 
Companies, especially small businesses, may 
now utilize changes made in the recently 
passed tax reform bill for accelerated cost re-
covery for the installation, upgrade, or retrofit 
of fire sprinkler systems in their properties. 

Never before has this type of incentive for fire 
sprinkler systems been available. Previously, 
fire sprinkler systems were depreciated over 
39 years in commercial buildings. 

The National Fire Sprinkler Association en-
courages business and industry owners to 
contact their tax professionals and refer them 
to the changes in Section 179 of the recently 
passed tax reform legislation (P.L. 115-97).
  

www.nfsa.org

Protect Lives – Protect Your Property – The Time has Come!

If you have any questions, please contact Ann Blaser at 
651-266-9140 or via email at Ann.Blaser@ci.stpaul.mn.us.

City of St. Paul  
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 
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